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The National UN Volunteers-India, in 
collaboration with the Government of India, 
organized the Kashmiri Youth Exchange 
Programme at the Coorg Public School and 
PU College in Gonikoppal. The event was 
held in association with Nehru Yuva Kendra, 
Kodagu Youth Federation, and Coorg Public 
School, which has been designated as a UN 
school in India.

On the fifth day of the programme, a 
presentation on the future of Kashmiri youths 
was delivered by Mr. Johnson, Principal of G 
D Goenka Public School in Jammu and 
Kashmir. The presentation highlighted the 
opportunities and challenges faced by 



Kashmiri youths and proposed strategies to 
empower them for a better future.

Dr. M Ramachandran, Secretary General of 
the National UN Volunteers-India team and 
Principal of the school, appreciated Mr. 
Johnson's insightful presentation, 
acknowledging its relevance and importance 
in addressing the needs of Kashmiri youths.

The coordination of the event was overseen 
by Mrs. Teena Machaiah, Coordinator of the 
students' UN Volunteers-India team, 
ensuring smooth execution and active 
participation of the attendees.

The event served as a platform for 
meaningful discussions and insights into the 
future prospects of Kashmiri youths, 



emphasizing the importance of 
empowerment and support for their holistic 
development.








